Gentet, Matthias

From: chrisgilling

Sent: 06 September 2017 21.06

To: Diver, John; Planning

Subject: Objection extended hours at 51 Fairfax Rd

To whom it may concern,

| would like to lodge my objection to the application to extend the opening hours at 51 Fairfax Rd
to 9.30 pm . The restaurant already has a bad track record regarding adhering to the rules
resulting in enforcement notices being served . They have demonstrated on many occasions total
disregard for local residents , staying open often as late as midnight , having staff members
urinating in the service Rd behind the restaurant running extraction units that contravene
permitted noise levels and failing consistently to deal properly with refuse collection resulting in
rotting food left for days in the service road that our houses back onto . Surely a restaurant that
has consistently disregarded the councils planning regulations on so many occasions should not
now be rewarded by being allowed to stay open even later . | would also point out that two
planning officers have previously ruled these premises as unsuitable for opening hours later than
nine pm .

Yours sincerely ,

Georgina Rustin and Chris Gislingham, residents at 22 Fairfax Place NW6 4EH.



